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Monday 11th May 2020 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I hope you all enjoyed the lovely weekend weather and celebrating VE Day. 
 

Following the Prime Minister’s announcement yesterday, we await further details and clarification from the DfE 
regarding the potential phased return for children in Year 6, Reception and Year 1. The safety of all our children 
and staff is my priority. At this stage, the school remains closed to all except the children of Key Workers and 
children who are vulnerable. Once we have a clear plan and process to accepting additional children safely in 
school, we will let you know. 
 

SPORTS Virtual Competition  
It is great to see some children, families and teachers taking part and logging their scores. This week it is 

FOOTBALL. Please click on the link and have a look at: https://www.activesussex.org/virtual/ 
This gives you the activities to have a go at and you can log your score. You can do this as many times as you want! 
 

Keep in Touch 
If you do have any concerns about helping your child learn or you need any other support from the school, please 
remember you can let us know either by messaging your class teacher on the VLE, emailing the School Office or 
phoning school. We will respond to you as soon as we can.  Please check in on the VLE regularly as this helps us 
know you are safe and well. 
 
We have loved seeing the children’s fantastic learning from home and are tweeting when we can! Please follow us 

on:  https://twitter.com/beedingprimary Please keep sending their work in by post, or taking a picture and 
sending via email or the VLE, as we are showcasing work on our Twitter feed.  
 

Childcare  
If you fall into one of the Key Worker categories where it is essential you have childcare, please 
email the School Office with the completed form attached to this letter.  If you are unable to 
send us an email, please telephone us on 01903 812288 to let us know when you can collect a 
form. Please leave a message if necessary. 
It is really helpful for us to have this information as soon as possible so we can ensure we have 

enough staff in school to meet the needs of the children we have in our care and ensure we follow Covid-19 
guidelines. 
 

Current Guidance from the Government Regarding Covid-19 is:  
1. Stay at home as much as possible 
2. Work from home if you can 
3. Limit contact with other people 
4. Keep your distance if you go out (2 metres apart where possible)  
5. Wash your hands regularly 
 

Thank you again for your continued support, stay safe and well. 
 

Best wishes 
Becky Linford 
Headteacher  

https://www.activesussex.org/virtual/
https://twitter.com/beedingprimary


 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


